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Comments: The Chugach National Forest is an replaceable resource for all Alaskans and deserves robust

protections. The Proposed Forest Plan Revision does not protect the Forest and needs to be re-written to

preserve the region more completely and managed primarily for the protection and conservation of fish and

wildlife habitat 

as ANILCA intended.

 


